
Annual General Meeting – November 2023

Site Secretary Report – Site 3   :   Plots 50 – 100 

Lettings

Only four plots were let this year.

Plot Inspections and Cultivation

The weather this year has been very mixed with long dry periods followed by heavy rain.  Crops on 
most plots were good though, especially tomatoes, and the blight held off until the end of the 
season.  Some plot holders still have large grassed areas which is a pity when crops could be grown in
lieu.                                                                                                                                                                     
Foxes continue to damage plots and we ask plot holders to keep sheds closed and rubbish cleared to 
deter them.                                                                                                                                                                
Twenty six letters regarding minor issues were sent out to plot holders following our three plot 
inspections.  One Stage 4 letter was sent out.

Thefts from plots

Several thefts have occurred unfortunately, one serious theft with large pots, produce and furniture 
being stolen.

Common Areas

The Potting Shed has been well used by all plot holders.  The perimeter fences continue to be a 
problem.

Thanks to

Helen Finch, our Chair, for her amazing work in keeping the Society functioning smoothly, Alison 
Linton and Richard Standen for their support as fellow Site Secretaries, Heather Harrison for keeping 
the Huntingfield Road entrance looking great and Artan Dellalisi for all his useful help over the year.

Vivien Fowler


